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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome to Year 3! 

 

We hope that your children will settle well into Year 3.  Year 3 is a wonderful year full of interesting topics 

where the children learn lots of new skills.  

 

School Uniform 

It is expected that your child will wear the correct uniform every day, including dark shoes. Please make 

sure each piece is named, as often items of clothing go missing or get lost!  

 

P.E 

Please make sure your child has his/her named full kit at school at all times apart from weekends when it 

can be washed. Full PE kit consists of; white shorts or grey/blue jogging bottoms, white t-shirt, plimsolls or 

trainers.  No jewellery or watches are allowed apart from earring studs. When we start swimming sessions 

they will need a swimsuit, towel, goggles and swimming hat.  

 

Start and end of the Day. 

School begins at 9am and ends at 3.15pm. The gates will be open from 8:45-9:00am for the children to 

enter. For health and safety reasons, your child needs to stay with the teacher until he/she is collected. 

Children who are not collected by 3.25pm will be taken to the office.  

 

Topic for the Autumn term 

Our topic in the Autumn term is Ancient Civilisations – focusing on Ancient Egypt & Ancient Greece.  If 

you want to, you may like to do some research about this topic during the holidays. 

 

Homework 

The children will be receiving weekly spellings homework on Google Classroom, as well as tasks on 

MyMaths and in Maths homework books. The children will all receive Topic homework to be completed 

over the duration of the half terms.  

 

Bags 

Children are expected to bring a bag to school each day. This should contain: a named water bottle, 

their reading book and their reading record. 

 

Wishing you and your children all the very best for Year 3 

Have a wonderful summer 

 

Miss Gibbon & Mrs Woodley  

Year 3 Class Teachers 


